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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Sunbeam Rechargeable SM8700 StickMaster Blender 

08 March 2013                                                                 ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem In rare cases the internal lithium-ion rechargeable battery 
may overheat causing a potential fire hazard. 

 

Details The following products are affected: 

 Sunbeam (Rechargeable) SM8700 StickMaster 
Cordless Stick Blenders sold since July 2011. 

No other Sunbeam Stick Blenders are affected by this 
recall. 

The model number of affected products can be found on 
the charging base and hand piece as pictured at the 
bottom of this notice. 

 

What to do Stop using the product, unplug the charging base from the 
power socket and call 0800 252 653 to order a 
replacement. 

 

More 
Information 

Recall notice 
Sumbeam website 
Or call 0800 252 653. 

 

Location of stickers identifying product model number 

 
               Charging Base                                                Hand Piece 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.consumeraffairs.govt.nz/pdf-library/product-recall-notices/Sunbeam-SM8700-Stickmaster-Cordless-Stick-Blender-Recall-Notice.pdf
http://www.sunbeamrecall.co.nz/SM8700/

